
Make Sure YOU ARE READY TO VOTE 

in the 2024 Presidential Election cycle! 

 
 

Brothers and Sisters of TWU Local 591 

 

As the 2024 Presidential Election Day approaches, it is important to ensure your 

voter registration is current. Whether you need to register to vote, request an 

absentee ballot, or just check/verify that your voter registration status is current, 

please take a couple of minutes to ensure that you are ready and able to vote. 

 

You can click HERE to access your State-Specific election and voter resources, 

which will guide you through the process to either register to vote, request an 

absentee ballot, or just check/verify that you are all set to vote: 

▪ With this Link you can: 

▪ Register to vote. 

▪ Check/Verify your registration status. 

▪ Request a voter registration card. 

▪ Update your name, address, or other voter information if you're 

already registered. 

 

If the link above does not work for you, you can also type in the following 

website address: 

https://vote.gov/register 
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